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Friday 8 July 2022 
 
Thank you to all the adults that joined us for our 
belated sports day on Wednesday the 6th of July. 
We really enjoyed the community spirit and 
loved seeing all the adults back on the school 
grounds after such a long time! 

 

Sports Day 

Our KS1 Winning Team! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our KS2 Winning Team! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Year 6 children have put together the following 
report- 
 
This past Wednesday, we held a superb sports day, 

featuring events such as: hurdles, tag pick up, 

tennis relay, netball, relay, long jump, football 

dribble, javelin, unihoc and cricket bowling. All the 

teams were Foxes, Owls, Hedgehogs and Squirrels. 

The Team that won KS2 were Squirrels 2. Even 

though they won, every team tried their best to 

get the most points out of all the teams and it 

was an amazing event and we Year 6s were glad to 

enjoy a final sports day. 

Sports Day Scores 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reports and Open Evening 
 
Your child should be leaving school today with 
their school report. Teachers will be available in 
their classrooms on Wednesday 13th July from 
3:30pm-5:00pm, should you wish to discuss the 
report you have received. 
 
Wow Paris! 
 
Paris (Y3) has just completed her Street Dancing 
"Rainbow Award" trophy which consists of seven 
different Street Dancing examinations over the 
past three years.  Her grades were all 
Commended and Highly Commended. 
 
Paris has attended "The Ripley Academy" since 
she was 5 years old and also takes part in their 
Acro Gymnastics, LAMDA and Drama classes 
there. 
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Sophie in Year 1 
 
Sophie decided to have her hair cut as it is 
becoming so long and wanted to do something 
really special, so she is going to donate her hair 
to the Little Princess trust which makes wigs for 
children who have received cancer treatment. 
The cost for a wig to be made is £550- the target 
she has set to donate.   
You can help raise money for this great cause by 
donating directly to her fundraising page -
www.justgiving.com/Sophie-Marriott-LPT 
Below are the images of her hair being cut! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
Carnival Day in Year 3- Thursday 14th July  
 
Please be reminded that Year 3 are having a 
‘Carnival’ themed day. This supports their 
current topic called ‘Flying down to Rio’. 
This was previously mentioned on the 09.5.22 
Swanwick Story- 
 
As part of our Enquiry about Brazil, we will be having 
a carnival day in Year 3 on Thursday 14 July. The day 
will consist of lots of carnival style activities which 
includes lots of music and dance. We ask that the 
children come dressed in their brightest coloured 
clothes. It will be a fun day for all!  
Mr Morris and Miss Calderbank 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.justgiving.com/Sophie-Marriott-LPT


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 


